We notice that this application has not yet been decided and as we no longer can file our
comments by the use of the PIN number nor by accessing the general page, we wish
nevertheless to object as follows:

Quote...

Object, on the grounds of overdevelopment, and we would like to point out that over the years too
many of the fine, individually designed Arts and Crafts style houses in Elsworthy Rd have been
subjected to extensions which detract from rather than enhance their appearance, with the
regrettable result that their contribution to the CA as a whole is undermined.

Beatrice Wober
for
BCAAC

..unquote

On Fri, May 20, 2016 9:21 am, Smith, Kristina wrote:

> Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication

> application 2016/2251/P

>

>

> Y436802

>

>

> This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally
> privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for
> the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the

> sender and delete the material from your computer.
>
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